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Mikelle Morra

From: Darren R. Mass [dmass@masscommgroup.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2008 2:51 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: Re: Incomplete Section 214 Application

53% for Darren Mass
24%% for Marc Gold
23% for David Schwed.

The other application has been withdrawn. FYI, the legal name is MassComm, Inc. d/b/a
MASS Communications. For some reason it did not reflect this on the application.

Darren R. Mass

President & CEO

MASS Communications
212.201.8000 (0)
212.201.8033 (d)
212.214.0400 (H
WWW.masscommgroup.com

WY MASSC
VI ore than dustitalk

From: "Mikelle Morra" <Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov>
Date: Thu, 21 Feb 2008 13:32:47 -0500

To: <dmass@masscommgroup.com>

Cc: "Mikelle Morra" <Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov>
Subject: Incomplete Section 214 Application

Mr. Mass,

Thank you for your recent application filed on behalf of MASS Communications, ITC-214-
20080220-00084. In order to process your application, we need to clarify the percentage of
ownership for Darren R. Mass, David L Schwed & Marc Gold.

Please provide me with this information ASAP.

Also, it looks like you filed a new application yesterday. You will need to go into IBFS and
withdrawal your other application that was filed if you no longer want that one filed. Please
feel free to give me a call if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Mikelle Morra
Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov

2/21/2008



